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To: All staff, Residents and Families Arthur Webb Court, Easton 

Park 

 

From: Sally Renshaw, Regional General Manager Residential Care Greater 

Sydney & North-West NSW 

Date: 20 November 2023  

Subject: Care Service Manager – Mr Bhuwan Deo Bhatt announcement  

Ref: Interim DCS - Whiddon Moree  

 
Good morning, Everyone, 
 
Following the recent news of the resignation of our DCS at Whiddon Moree I am delighted to advise 
that Mr Bhuwan Deo Bhatt – Care Service Manager, Arthur Webb Court has been successful in his 
application for the role of Interim DCS whilst we work through the recruitment process for this role. 
 
Bhuwan joins the team from Monday 4 December 2023 and will visit the home for the day on 
Wednesday 29 November to meet our residents, staff, and our Whiddon Moree Leadership team to 
ensure a smooth transition. 
 
Bhuwan has accepted this role for 3 months with the plan to return to his role as Care Service Manager 
in April 2024. Whilst Bhuwan is at Whiddon Moree Lynda Neil your DCS at Arthur Webb Court along 
with the support of other senior members of the Easton Park Clinical Leadership team will ensure it is 
“business as usual” for our residents, families, and team at Arthur Webb Court. 
 
This is a great opportunity for Bhuwan, and I am confident his leadership, skills and calm and 
methodical approach will bring stability to our home in Moree. If you have any question about this 
arrangement of wish to discuss anything else regarding Arthur Webb Court please contact me on either 
the email or phone number below. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Sally Renshaw 
Regional General Manager Residential Care Greater Sydney & North-West NSW 
E: s.renshaw@whiddon.com.au 
Mb: 0436 659 935. 
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